Please find attached University Support Plans from the Disability Advisory and Support Office (DASS) for all students who have registered with the DASS on your course unit. This document has been password protected, and I will send you this separately. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Each student has been formally assessed by the DASS and the attached document outlines the support that should be put in place for each student, in accordance with the Equality Act. 
If you have any queries regarding this please email dass@manchester.ac.uk
It is important that you and your teaching/lab assistants are aware of and implement the recommended support plan. If you find you are unable to carry out any of the recommendations, or need further information, please contact the DASS within 2 weeks of receiving this report to discuss.
Please note that you will need to be aware of any students enrolled on your course that have exam support and should provide this if you have any timed in class written tests / exams not managed by the Exams Office.
You might find that some students do not currently have recommendations for Academic Support or Examination Support etc. These students have registered with the DASS but have not yet accessed a support assessment. The DASS will contact the student a number of times to book this assessment, and if their support is subsequently assessed, will send an updated plan. If a student approaches you about support, please refer them to the DASS so that this can be assessed.

